
City  of  New  Bedford  Police
Department mourns passing of
retired  officer  Terence
O’Shea
“We’re sending our thoughts and prayers to our partners at the
City  of  New  Bedford  Police  Department  (Official)  on  the
passing of retired officer Terence O’Shea, pictured here with
Chief Cordeiro.

Officer O’Shea befriended many of our officers during his
trips to the Ash Street Jail over the years. He was one of the
nicest people, and best law enforcement officers, you could
find.

From all of us at the BCSO, and especially those at Ash
Street,  Rest  In  Peace  brother.”  -Bristol  County  Sheriff’s
Office.
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